
 
 

 
Public Consultation 

 
Draft By-law P-04-047-60 

Plan to introduce new Mount Royal protection and enhancement measures 
into the Master Plan complementary document  

 
Draft By-law P-04-047-60, entitled “Règlement modifiant le Plan d’urbanisme de la Ville de Montréal 
(04-047),” was adopted by city council at its meeting on February 25, 2008.  
 
The Office de consultation publique de Montréal (OCPM) will hold a consultation on this draft by-law and 
make relevant documentation available to the public. 
 
 
PURPOSE OF THE CONSULTATION 
Amendment to the Master Plan 
 
Draft By-law P-04-047-60 provides for required adjustments to the Master Plan of the City of Montréal to 
allow the implementation of the Mount Royal Master Protection and Enhancement Plan. The protection 
measures outlined in the protection and enhancement plan have to do with natural environments, built 
and managed environments, and landscapes, including views available of and from the mountain. To 
ensure consistency between the outlined protection plans and borough by-laws, it is proposed that the 
complementary document to the Master Plan be amended to include protection measures, which would 
then be transposed to the borough by-laws. The amendments to the complementary document involve 
heights, implementation rates, natural environments, protected green spaces, land development and the 
installation of mechanical equipment. 
 

DOCUMENTATION 

 
Individuals and organizations interested in reviewing the draft by-law and documentation pertaining to the 
project are welcome to do so, during regular business hours, at the following locations: 
 

 Direction du greffe de la ville de Montréal, 275 Notre-Dame Street East, Ground Floor 
 Office de consultation publique de Montréal, 1550 Metcalfe Street, Suite 1414, and on its Web 

site: www.ocpm.qc.ca. 
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PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
 
The OCPM invites individuals and organizations interested in participating in the public consultation 
meeting: 

March 18, 2008 

Hôtel Hyatt 

1255 Jeanne-Mance Street 

Grand Salon B 

7:00 p.m.  

 

The second part of the consultation, devoted to hearing those wishing to express their opinions on the by-
law, will begin on April 23, at 7:00 p.m., at the OCPM offices, 1550 Metcalfe Street, 14th floor.  

The deadline for registering the filing of a brief is April 17. 
 
Information: Éric Major at the OCPM, 514-872-8510 
 
Montréal, March 5, 2008 
 
Me Yves Saindon 
Interim City Clerk 
Ville de Montréal 
 
 

 




